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January 23, 2019 

 

 

Harold Stickler 

General Shale Brick, Inc.  

1845 W. Dartmouth Ave. 

Denver, CO 80110 

 

 

Re: Apache 9, Permit M-1978-009;  

 Corrective Action Due Date Extension Approval 

 

Dear Mr. Strickler, 

 

On January 7, 2019 the Division received a request via email form Jason McGraw for a 60 day 

extension to the corrective action resulting from our Apache 9 inspection report mailed on November 

7, 2018.  The Division hereby grants the requested extension deadline to March 8, 2019.    

 

The corrective actions and due dates are summarized below: 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567, ext 8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 
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